
            
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING 

AUGUST 8, 2018 
 
 

1. Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings: 
Ø July 11, 2018 

 
2. Planning Board: 

Ø No new plans for August meeting 
 

3. NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence: 
Ø NHDES – Wetlands Permit Application File #2018-02132 - Jim & Susan Dow – 196 

Colby Road – Notice of Acceptance of Permit Application (July 17, 2018) 
Ø NHDES – Marc Descoteaux, File #2018-02183 – Wetlands Minimum Impact 

Forestry Notification”, Tax Map 410-016, Jewett Road (July 23, 2018) 
 

4. Other Items: 
Ø Actual Wetlands Permit Application for your records – Jim & Sue Dow, 196 Colby 

Road, Tax Map 412, Lot 168.010 
Ø Society for the Protection of NH Forests letter dated July 17, 2018 – Collins Ledge 

Conservation Easement – asking that the Town reach them before the AG’s Office is 
notified for a suspected “orphaned” conservation easement 

Ø NH Timberland Owners Association – letter looking for Town to renew membership 
Ø Volunteer to Serve Application – Michael Camacho, 91 Pondview Road 
 

5. Adjournment: 

Conservation Commission 
Andy Fulton, Chairman 
Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair 
William L. Bolton 
Sherry M. Burdick 
Lori Davis 
 
Lisa Purington-Grolljahn, 
Alternate 
 

Town of Weare 
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Weare, NH  03281 
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